
CZMG BCA COLLEGE 

 
 

Dear Students of Sem-5, There will be no lectures/labs on the 

17th and 18th of October due to practical examinations of 

Sem-1 and 3. Diwali vacation begins on 19th October 22 and 

will reopen on 9th November 22. You will be given a set of 

exercises to complete during the Diwali vacation and submit 

them on 9th November 22. The computer lab will be open on 

the 19th, 20th, and 21st of October & the 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 

5th. 7th and 8th November from 8:30am to 6 pm.  

 

Principal 15.10.22 

 


